
New West End and Lochee Connecting
Carers Café #dundeewestend
There’s a new West End and Lochee Connecting Carers Café starting tomorrow –
Thursday 27th October from 9.30am to 11.30am – at the Friary in Tullideph
Road.

Aimed at carers across the West End and Lochee, this is another new great
initiative!
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